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We hold a three-day seminar for the youth and CARP members during the Easter holiday, from March 26 
to 28, 2018. This seminar organized by the CARP Uruguay with twenty-two young participants, and 
among them we had 7 new guests. 
 
During the seminar we had several lectures given by CARP members. And at the end we had lecture on 
Second coming of the Messiah and True Parents’ life course.  We also had some activities to help 
participants to put into practice true parents’ teaching and words. 
 
All the  participants were determined to lead a life of faith centering on True Parents. Our new guests 
wish to continue studying the Divine Principle. 
 

 


